
From: Michael Dreksler (DC Team) [mailto:michael@sevenoaksscouts.org.uk]  
Sent: 18 July 2017 12:55 
Subject: Fwd: Would you like to go to the 24th World Scout Jamboree in West Virginia, USA? 
Register now 

  
To Scout Leaders, Explorer Leaders 
CC AllGSLs, DC, DESC  
 
Dear Scout Leader, 
The time has come for us to select participants for the next World Scout Jamboree in 2019.  
  
Please could you forward on your scouts before they break up for summer holidays. 
  
Thanks! 

Michael 
--  
Michael Dreksler 
Part of the Sevenoaks District DC Team 
 
+44 7977 480 307  
michael@sevenoaksscouts.org.uk 
 

 
 
Every four years world scouting holds a World Scout 
Jamboree. In 2015 it was in Japan and in 2019 it is going 
to be in USA.  
  
A world scout jamboree gives participants 
  

• a unique opportunity to travel,  

• take part in activities as well as meeting 45,000 
other scouts from around the globe. 

  
You can learn more about the jamboree at their 
website http://www.2019wsj.org/ 
  
It is open to anyone that is a member of scouting born 
between 22 July 2001 and 21 July 2005. 
  
To register your interest in WSJ 2019 please fill out 
this expression of interest form  
 
https://goo.gl/forms/0R2uhrUCA94s8vcX2 
  
We expect the next stage of the selection process will take place towards the end of September this 
year. 
  

Michael 
--  
Michael Dreksler 
Part of the Sevenoaks District DC Team 
 
+44 7977 480 307  
michael@sevenoaksscouts.org.uk 
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